
Workshop to focus on VHRs in
South Tahoe
South Lake Tahoe officials have scheduled another workshop on
vacation home rentals. It will be Jan. 25 from 6-8pm at the
senior center.

The city is conducting a study of vacation home rentals. The
goal  is  to  find  out  how  they  affect  residents  and  the
surrounding  neighborhood.

The  input  will  help  the  city  better  understand  its  role
regarding  vacation  rentals,  and  make  decisions  on  future
policies and regulations.

 For  questions,  contact  Amy  Sinsheimer  at
asinsheimer@mbakerintl.com
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